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William Powell AC AM 

Chair, Petitions Committee 

Cadeirydd, Pwyllgor Deisebau 

 

11 December 2012 

Dear William, 

 

Petition on The Charter for Grandchildren (P-03-236) 

 

Thank you for your letter of 28 November regarding the petition on The 

Charter for Grandchildren. 

 

As you will be aware, the Social Services (Wales) Bill is yet to be formally 

introduced. Should the Bill be remitted to the Health and Social Care 

Committee by the Business Committee for legislative scrutiny, we will seek to 

consider the issues raised by the petitioners and include them in any 

consultation we run. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Drakeford AC AM 

Cadeirydd - Chair 


